
Mulberry Class  
 

 

11th July 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Well this year has flown by. We have enjoyed teaching your children 

so much and have had a wonderful year.  

 

We hope you enjoyed the performance of Alice in Wonderland. The 

children worked so hard and we are very proud of both of the final 

performances. I think we will have lots to choose from for next 

year’s production. 

 

In Maths this week, the children have been looking at finance and 

how to look after their money. Next week we will end the year with 

some measurement and translation. 

 

In English this week, the class have finished their letters to Sir 

David Attenborough, I will post them in the summer and any 

response I get I will pass up to year 6! 

 

We had a great time at the house matches on Wednesday, the class 

showed their skill in cricket and rounders and displayed good team 

spirit. In P.E. we have been busy practising the skills needed for the 

sports leader roles as we look ahead to next year and appointing our 

new sports leaders.  

 

We have begun to film our Mockumentaries and will watch them back 

next week in computing. 

 

A new homework grid is up on our class page, so are the spellings for 

the half term. Most of the class work on the group 1 spellings with a 

few children working on group 2 (the children know which group they 



are in). We expect the children to be learning their spellings every 

week and to bring their spelling book into school every Thursday. 

This is so that we can see the learning that they have been doing 

over the week and set the next set of spellings. In addition to 

learning their spellings, we also expect the children to write down a 

sentence using each of the spellings. 

 

We both would like to wish you all a lovely summer break and look 

forward to seeing the class take on the year 6 roles and 

responsibilities that we are sure they will do with maturity. 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mrs Winter and Miss Durkin 

 

 


